
 

   
  

 

 

Our monthly support 
is currently at 90%! 

 

Please Pray for: 

Christmas outreach 
programs we will be 
involved with this 
month  

Finalizing details in 
preparation for 
leaving for Gambia on 
April 30th 

Raising of $6,000 for 
Outfit & Passage 
($2,500 raised so far) 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas! 
Sarah and I want to wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! As I sit here writing this letter from snowy Nova Scotia, Canada, we are 

reminiscing on all of God’s blessings to us this year (and on how the year has flown 

by!). It truly has been a year filled with God’s blessings. This Christmas season is a 

wonderful time to share the meaning of Christmas which is Jesus Christ. So as God 

gives us opportunities to share Christ this Christmas season, I pray that we see a 

great harvest from the seed that is planted. So, may God bless each of you and 

your families this Christmas season as you worship and adore our wonderful 

Savior!  

Deputation Update 
Thank you to those of you who prayed for me as I was in Ivory Coast last month for 

our BIMI West Africa field conference. It was a wonderful time of fellowship as well 

as a very helpful and informative time while talking to other veteran missionaries. 

As we come to the end of 2018, we have some exciting things to share with you! 

First of all, we have reached 90% or our support, commencing the final stretch of 

deputation. We will be spending the holidays with family during the months of 

December and January in preparation for our last two months of deputation in 

February and March. That being said, we are excited to announce that we have our 

plane tickets booked for April 30, 2019! That’s only 4 months away and we can’t 

wait to get to Gambia! So please be in prayer for the next few months that we will 

reach full support before leaving in April. As we have said many times before, we 

are so thankful for your faithful support and prayers for us. We truly are grateful 

for you all. 
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Christmas Update Video 

Sarah and I have made a short Christmas greeting 

that that we would like you to watch at the link 

provided below. Merry Christmas! 

https://vimeo.com/306945128 

https://vimeo.com/306945128

